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You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Good morning
 
Thank you for consulting National Highways regarding the Main Modifications to
Wirral’s Local Plan.

We have reviewed the changes and can confirm that we are content that there
would remain no severe impact to the Strategic Road Network (SRN) following the
adoption of the modified Plan. With the reduction in overall housing allocation and
employment space, it would be expected that the SRN would be less impacted
than previously determined. We are therefore content to make no additional
comment at this time and our previous response is still relevant.
 
Kind regards
 

 

Spatial Planning Team, North West Operations
National Highways | Piccadilly Gate | Store Street | Manchester | M1 2WD
Tel: +44 (0) 7917 426 500
Web: http://www.nationalhighways.co.uk/
 
For information and guidance on planning and the Strategic Road Network in
England, please visit:
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-work/planning-and-the-strategic-road-network-
in-england/
 
From: Local Plan <localplan@wirral.gov.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 10:39 AM
Subject: Wirral Local Plan – Consultation on Main Modifications
 

This email is to inform you about the next stage in Wirral Council’s Local Plan
process. 
 
Following examination hearings undertaken between April and November 2023, 
the Planning Inspectors appointed by the Secretary of State have identified the 
Main Modifications that are considered necessary to make the Wirral Local Plan 
sound and/or legally compliant.  They are put forward without prejudice to the 
Inspectors final conclusions on the Local Plan, which will take account of all the 
representations submitted.  The Council is now inviting comments on the Main 
Modifications.   
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Consultation will take place for a period of 6 weeks commencing at 10am on 
Wednesday 25 September 2024 and the deadline for comments to be 
submitted on the Main Modifications is 5pm on Friday 8 November 2024. 
Comments received after this deadline will not be accepted. 

 

A notice setting out where the consultation documents can be inspected and how 
comments can be submitted is attached.   

 
Further information, a copy of the consultation documents and a copy of the 
Response Form on which comments should be submitted can be viewed and 
downloaded from the Council’s website at https://www.wirral.gov.uk/new-local-
plan.  Paper copies of the consultation documents can also be viewed in public 
libraries during their normal opening hours, where paper copies of the Response 
Form will also be available. 

  
Please note that any comments you submit and your name will be made available 
for the public to view and cannot be treated as confidential.   

 
If you require any further information, please contact the Council’s Forward 
Planning Team by e-mail at localplan@wirral.gov.uk or by telephone on 0151 691 
8235. 
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